NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
Pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that the Water Infrastructure Finance Authority (WIFA) will hold a virtual meeting, open to the public, on Wednesday, February 8th, 2023, at 2:00 P.M. to read the names of the applicants for the Water Projects Assistance Grants. A copy of the agenda with meeting login information is available on WIFA’s website: https://www.azwifa.gov/news/public-meetings
WIFA is committed to complying with the Americans with Disabilities Act. Persons with a disability may request a reasonable accommodation, such as a sign language interpreter, by contacting WIFA at (602) 364-1310. Requests should be made as early as possible to allow time to arrange the accommodation.

